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SEFA UPDATE:

The last day to enter the raffle drawing for November will be Monday, December  1, 2003.  Since we lose 
a day due to Thanksgiving, we've given you another one.  Remember, if they turn in your donation, by 
December 1, 2003 you will get an opportunity to win in the November and December raffle!  

The Raffle Prize:  A gift certificate to Pace's Steakhouse

BROWN BAG:

Please HOLD the following date on your already full calendars  - December 4, 11:30 - 1:00 in one of the 
computer classrooms.  Janet has OK'd for staff to bring food  (usually not allowed).  Jason and Richie are  
giving a presentation on  "Preservation of Digital Assets ."

TRAVEL REPORT:

Attached is the combined reports of all attendees to LILRC Annual conference on Libraries and the 
Future, Oct. 16-17, 2003, Dowling College, Oakdale, New York.



HABITAT NEWS:

At a captains meeting today it was announced that Stony Brook's house #2 will be dedicated on 
December 16 at 10:00 am, on the site at 640 Post Avenue, Bellport.

Our campus will also use $5,000 of the surplus funds from the last campaign to have a share in a BLITZ 
BUILD.  This is to be during the spring recess or summer and involve students.  SUNY SB + various other 
agencies will sponsor a house that is worked on and completed in a week. 

Just a heads up, there will be another campaign coming in February. 




